[bookmark: _GoBack]Wirral Borough Council will be tendering for the provision of Drug and Alcohol Services in the near future. 
A Provider Information Event will be held on Tuesday 7th May 2019, from 0930am – 1230pm at Birkenhead Town Hall, Mortimer Street, Birkenhead, Wirral CH41 5EU. 
This event has been scheduled prior to issuing any subsequent Contract Notice, to brief providers on the Authority’s intended activities.

The purpose of the event is to:-

· Outline our vision for Drug and Alcohol Services
· Ensure that potential providers are aware of the tender process and timeframe
· Ensure that potential providers are aware of how the Social Value Portal will operate
· Provide an opportunity to address any frequently asked questions
· Provide the opportunity for potential providers to network

Further information regarding the tender process will be provided in subsequent publication of the Contract Notice. 

To book your place at the event please email Vicki Tither at vickitither@wirral.gov.uk
 no later than Friday 3rd May 2019, confirming the attendee’s name, job title and organisation.  Attendance will be limited to 2 delegates per organisation.  Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served, basis.

